
CORSHAM REGIS PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Friday 19th June 2020 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I wanted to write to you about recent news on primary classes announced by 

the government.  

As you know we have been open for key worker children throughout COVID-19 

and then from 1 June we started to welcome back  Reception, Year 1 and Year 6. 

To those families who are in these year groups can I say thank you for your care in keeping to 

the safe distancing measures we have put in place. For those with children working from home I 

want to say thank you for all your work with your child or children to keep them studying – 

please keep up the good work. 

Last week the government announced they would not expect primary schools to reopen for all 

year groups for one month before the end of term. Instead, where schools had space after 

providing for the year groups already attending, they could have 

flexibility to welcome other year groups in before the end of term. 

The most important aspect is to maintain the safety measures we 

have already put in place and to prioritise those who are vulnerable 

or children of key workers and the year groups the government has 

already agreed should attend . 

With this in mind and considering previous rationale from the 

government that our youngest pupils should return to school to focus 

on reading and core subject skills, we have made provision for Year 

2 to return for the remaining weeks of term on a part-time basis. 

Clearly, we want to welcome all pupils back as soon as possible, 

however at the moment this is just not achievable.  

Thank you again to all of you for your 

patience and resilience at these 

unusual times. We value your support 

and look forward to being in touch 

again soon. 

Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher. 

 

 

A week at Regis  

in photos! 

Happy birthday to the 

following pupils: 

Jaxon in Jade, Indianna in Garnet 

and Lucas in Amethyst. 

Any other business:  

Key Dates:  

Thursday 9th 

July  - Reports go out to 

Parents & Carers 

Friday 17th July  - Last 

day of Term 6 

Wednesday 3rd 

September  - Autumn 

Term 1 begins 


